
2024 Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvements 
Construction Update #19 – 10/11/2024 

What has happened during the past week? 

• Brittany Road 
o Paving of the first layer of asphalt was completed. 
o All asphalt driveways were completed. 
o Boulevard restoration and cleanup continued. 

• 17th Street and Highland Drive (17th Street to 15th Street) 
o Paving of the first layer of asphalt was completed. 
o Boulevard clean up and restoration continued. 
o Contractor continued watering restored areas.  

 

What is scheduled for the week of October 14th? 

• Brittany Road 
o Seeding of disturbed areas is scheduled to be completed on Tuesday.  

• ALL PROJECT STREETS 
o Watering of new seed will continue. 
o Final street and boulevard cleanup will be completed. 
o Paving of the final layer of asphalt is scheduled on all project streets for the end of the week. 

Residents will receive an additional notice via door hanger. Once complete, the project will be finished 
except for final site cleanup and warranty repairs in 2025 on items such as concrete and restoration.  

Note for Residents still on Temporary Mail: We will be coordinating with the Post Office to switch all mail back to the 
permanent mailbox at your home beginning the week of October 21st once all construction activity is complete. An 
additional notice will be provided with more information later next week.  

               
             Final paving of driveways and streets                                                   Paving of Pleasant Park Trail 

Questions or Concerns?  Please Call the Hastings Engineering Department at (651) 480-2334  
Spread the Word & Subscribe to E-Updates!    

• TEXT MESSAGES……. Sign up for SMS text updates by texting 24STREETS to 888777 

• E-MAIL…………………… Sign up for email updates on the project website below 

• CITY WEBSITE………… www.hastingsmn.gov/2024Streets  

• HARD COPY……. In marked mailboxes near the project area as well as door tags for specific notices  

http://www.hastingsmn.gov/2024Streets

